Communication from Public

Name: Josh

Date Submitted: 07/12/2019 02:31 PM

Council File No: 11-2130-S4

Comments for Public Posting: As a resident of Silver Lake and homeowner on Angus Street, I

enthusiastically support motion by the Silver Lake Neighborhood Council (SLNC) to make Angus Street one way West between Kenilworth and Moreno. This a one-year trial and will give the entire neighborhood an equal opportunity to assess its impact. The cut through traffic will diminish with these changes and the

neighborhood - adults, children, drivers, bicyclists, and animals -

will be much safer.

Communication from Public

Name: Chris Hogan

Date Submitted: 06/24/2019 11:51 PM

Council File No: 11-2130-S4

Comments for Public Posting: Dear Honorable Los Angeles City Council Members - This is a

note in support of making Angus Street one way between Kenilworth and Moreno. I live on Angus Street between West Silver Lake and Kenilworth. We moved here in 2007 and steadily

the traffic has become unsafe, aggressive - and blind to pedestrians. There are many children under 12 who use the street to walk to the Ivanhoe school, see friends, bike to the reservoir, etc. - many seniors - and lots of dogs. I am a parent of a young child and want the street safe for him and all the children in the neighborhood. As the organizer of Walk and Bike to School at Ivanhoe, twice a year, I am amazed at just how many children use our streets. Over 85% walk on most days. Now cars fly through the neighborhood and on streets not meant for the frequency nor tonnage of such traffic. We have tried many ways over the years to mitigate and ameliorate the situation but to no end. This idea worked on Baxter in Echo Paklr and it can work here.. Please support making Angus one-way between Kenilworth and Moreno.

Council File 11-2130-S4 Many thanks.

Communication from Public

Name: Ken Lee

Date Submitted: 07/05/2019 09:01 PM

Council File No: 11-2130-S4

Comments for Public Posting: Hello, I have lived on Moreno Drive for more than 30 years, raising a family of two children, both now adults. Throughout those 30+ years, we have taken daily and weekly walks through the neighborhood, using Angus on both sides of Moreno often at various times of the day and night. IN THOSE 30+ YEARS OF WALKS WE HAVE NOT ONCE EXPERIENCED THREATENED BY VEHICULAR TRAFFIC ON ANGUS. The Silver Lake neighborhood is likely unique in our urban setting where pedestrians and vehicles share the street. It's a simple matter of being alert. We frequently drive east on Angus in order to access points east (southbound 5 freeway on-ramp, Dodger Stadium, Chinatown, Lincoln Heights, 110 connector to downtown) and south. To convert the eastern part of Angus into a one-way going west would require traffic headed to the southbound 5 freeway on-ramp, for example, to feed into what is at certain times congested traffic on Griffith Park Blvd en route to Hyperion which is even more clogged with traffic because it is a major north-south vehicular artery. This two-block stretch between Hyperion and Rowena, what with Trader Joe's and Gelson's on either side, is often so thick with traffic that cars block the intersection trying to get across. It is now about a two-minute drive east on Angus-Silver Lake-Rowena to get to the southbound 5 freeway on-ramp. Forcing traffic to go the other direction would add, in my estimation, six to 12 minutes, a 300-700% increase in time. This increase is due not only to traffic on Griffith Park Blvd. and Hyperion, but to the signals as well on the Griffith Park Blvd.-Hyperion intersection, in front of Trader Joe's, and at the Hyperion-Rowena intersection. I AM AGAINST CONVERTING ANGUS INTO A ONE-WAY STREET IN EITHER DIRECTION. Thank you.